From: Ed Thomas <ed@ttplanning.co.uk>

Sent: 26 August 2021 16:44

To: Brace, Carl < Carl.Brace@herefordshire.gov.uk >

Cc: Gibbons, Kelly <Kelly.Gibbons@herefordshire.gov.uk>; David Austin <

>; Michelle Davies < >; Osian Roberts

Subject: APP/W1850/W/21/3279731: Land South of Leadon Way & East of Dymock Road, HR8 2JQ (LPA ref: 201718)

- Sequential Sites Note

Dear Carl,

I hope you're keeping well?

- 1. I enclose a note prepared by DPP in respect of RfR 2 the sequential test assessment. The note explains the approach taken and invites the Council to agree that RfR 2 can be withdrawn.
- 2. We will be forwarding a draft Retail SoCG in the near future.
- 3. Are there any comments on the draft Planning SoCG and/or draft conditions?

I look forward to hearing from you in due course and would be grateful if you could confirm safe receipt in the meantime.

Kind regards

Ed

Ed Thomas

Director

I am away from the office from COB on Friday 27th until Thurs 2nd September

t: 07494218730 | e: ed@ttplanning.co.uk





This email and any attachments are confidential and may be privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy this message or any attachment or disclose the contents to any other person. If you have received this message in error please contact us at the address or email above. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. Tompkins Thomas Planning accepts no liability for any loss or damage which may be caused by software viruses.